
Jeremy Hahn
Lawrence 360 Church
3200 Clinton Parkway
Lawrence, KS 66049

March 24, 2012

City Planning
1 Riverfront Plz # 110  
Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear City Planners,

As we weighed the options for an acceptable surface for our new infant and toddler 
playground to be used with the daycare opening in our facility in a few weeks, the 
official board of Lawrence 360 Church (Clinton Parkway Assembly of God) would like to 
request of the city we be allowed to utilize artificial turf in this small space (15’ x 56’).

After much research we have found that the location of the play ground is very shaded, 
being on the north side of our facility (note attached drawing) and grass is very hard to 
maintain in this area.  We have also found that artificial turf would keep our children 
clean and be one of the best outdoor playground surfaces to be free of allergens.  We 
do not wish to sacrifice green space, but according to Health Department standards and 
the ease of maintaining the space we would need some sort of artificial surface and 
would like to use turf for all of its benefits.

Thank you so much for your consideration of our request.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Hahn (for the official Board)
Lawrence 360 Church
JeremyHahn1@gmail.com
785.764.1360
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